
 

AMA Charter #3470 

August, 2016 

Club Information 

President: Terry Gilliland 

Vice President: Ted Flemming 

Secretary: Wayne Barrett 

Treasurer: Tom Withem 

Safety Officer: Butch Clark 

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff 

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic 
Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames 

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don 

Bourdon 

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Typical Meeting Agenda 

 Welcome 

 Approve Agenda 

 New member applications 

 Reports 

o Field Officer 

o Safety Officer 

o Intro Pilots report 

o Treasurer’s report 

 Old Business 

 New Business 

 Auction / Show & Tell 

 Q & A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Our next club meeting is 

Tuesday, August 15th at 7:00PM 

at the CAM flying site, 

1200 Drag Strip Rd., Hudson, NC. 



July’s Meeting Minutes 

Treasurer report - $2,165.00. 

Field report – The field looks great.  Bob is 

altering the last flight station table on west end 

to hopefully salvage a usable table from it.  It is 

currently in bad shape. 

Safety – A-OK! – Butch Clark 

Intro pilots –Chris reported that Dave had two 

very successful solo flights. 

Meeting Activity – Fly before / after the 

meetings. 

New members – We have two new members.  

Both Ed and John drive trucks for Benco Steel 

and know Ted.  Ed has driven for Benco for 23 

years and John, 4 years.  Both new members 

were unanimously approved. 

Old business – Terry is checking on the cost of a 

flag for our flying site.  Vic made a motion to 

appropriate $60 for the flag, the motion passed. 

New business – Terry suggested we change our 

electric fly-in from 09-23 to 09-30.  Doing so will 

avoid hosting an event on the same weekend as 

Colonel Flyin Aces’ Bliss Teague Fly-In. 

New business – Many thanks to Tony Kaylor 

who donated a Hobbico NexSTAR 46 trainer to 

the club.  Vic is checking to see if he has an 

available engine; Terry is checking for servos. 

New business – Vic is here at the meeting!  

Everyone is happy to catch up with him and talk 

RC! 

New business – Chris brought up our summer 

picnic and we agreed to have the picnic at the 

September meeting. 

Show-N-Tell – Vic brought a custom designed 

trainer that looks great.   

We adjourned at 7:17 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


